
From the Principal's Desk
I want to extend a very warm welcome to the 
St Michael’s School family. We are looking forward 
to a productive year to ensure our learners can 
achieve their highest potential. We know that to 
be successful in school, our learners need the 
support of both their parents and teachers. 

St Michael’s is delighted to welcome five new additions to our 
staff: Miss L Garane, Mr J August, Miss C van Wyk, Miss S Ross and Mrs T Jutzen.
We are fortunate to have you as part of our school. We wish you all the best and hope
that your time at St Michael’s will be an enriching experience.

“In this life we cannot do great things. We can only do small things with great love.”                   
- Mother Teresa

St Michael’s offers many opportunities to focus on several “small things” that, over
time, produce learners that are prepared and able to do the “great things” in life.   
 May 2023 be a year filled with many wonderful opportunities to do ALL things with
“great love”.                                                                                                                               
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Building on 149 years of success
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Inside the classroom



It was a day filled with
excitement, nerves and
surprisingly no tears!



"The future of the world is in

my classroom today"



The first day of school for our Grade 1's

-Ivan Welton 
Fitzwater
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Outside the classroom
 

Our first staff function took us to the
Bloemfontein Munsies Bowling Club and the
educators discovered some hidden talents. Mr
Deon Thompson walked away the reigning
champion, with Mrs Hilda Faber following
closely behind in second place!

Staff's First Day



Our swimming ladies
and two educators,   
 Miss R van der Walt
and Mrs T Enslin
competed in the Kovsie
Aquatics Open Water at
Maselspoort this past
weekend. They will also
be swimming in the
Midmar Mile in
February in Howick. We
wish you all the best
ladies! 
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Sports News
Our Swimmers 

During the holiday, Zintle James was a
great representative for our school and
was part of the Bloem Bears Indoor
Hockey team who participated in the
PSI Nationals Competition in Cape
Town.

We are extremely proud of you Zintle!

A star in the making
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Attention all Old Girls!



 
Senior Primary Choir Camp



20th-21st

 
Grade 8 Chapel Service & Basher Ceremony

18:30



22nd 

 

Interhouse Gala
17:00

26th

 

Matric Achievers Assembly
07:30

27th

Chapel Choir Camp27th-
28th

Upcoming Events





January
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Dates for your

diary 
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